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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Children in Need – Friday 15th November 

 

We have planned a dress down/wear spots day for Friday 15th 

November. 

 

If any child does not want to dress down, he/she can wear school uniform as normal. 

 

We would be grateful for any cash donations for this event, which will go towards Children 

in Need. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Suzanne Brown 
 

Mrs Suzanne Brown 

Acting Head Teacher 
 


